TERO REPORT

January 4, 2021

The upcoming projects for this spring are with the DOT Project 3-015(038)060, Project SS-9-999(442), Project 3-020(136)-069, Project HES-3-999(047). These projects are small and consist of chip and seal. These MOU have been signed in December.

In the month of December there has been 6 work permits that were issued for Bergstrom Electric and Dakota Refrigeration.

I attended a zoom meeting with Spirit Lake Housing Corporation on 12/16/20 and a Grievance Hearing at Spirit Lake Casino on 12/8/20.

Routine tasks have been done by checking mail daily, corresponding with emails, paying monthly bills and submit deposit to finance for ongoing checks from contractors.

This will conclude my report for the month of December.

Shelly Luger TERO Director